Dear Colleagues, 

We are organizing the sixth Erasmus Staff Week to create an opportunity for our partners to introduce their universities and to share experiences with others while carrying out their Teaching or Training activities in the frame of Erasmus+ Staff Exchange program. A five-day program has been planned with this aim. 

The staff taking part in this event will have the chance to make new contacts and to learn about our university, city, country, and culture while conducting teaching or training activities. 

Any academic or administrative staff working at our partner universities or other European universities willing to participate in this event can apply for Erasmus Staff Week which will take place in Antakya, Hatay, Turkiye on 02-06 May 2016. 

There is no participation fee. Furthermore, lunches and dinners stated in the program will be covered by our office.

General Info, Draft Program and Application Form can be found attached. The ones willing to participate should fill the application form in and send it to mkuerasmus@gmail.com and erasmus@mku.edu.tr via e-mail.
 
Please feel free to forward this message to your colleagues that might be interested in.

Please do not hesitate to send an email for further questions.
You can find info about Mustafa Kemal University and our city at http://int.mku.edu.tr and http://bbs.mku.edu.tr

We hope to see you in Hatay.

Sincerely,

Ömer Faruk KADAN
Erasmus Institutional Coordinator


